
12th of April 2020 

Dear all, 

 

Information regarding COVID-19 and the WTC 2021. 

 

Due to the unforeseen situation with the COVID-19 pandemic we would like to inform you that we 

are still planning for the WTC2021 to take place in March 2021.  

 

Australian Taido Association follow the recommendations made by the Australian Government and 

Health Ministry regarding COVID-19 and may cancel or postpone the WTC2021 if necessary.  

 

We appreciate this is uncertain and challenging times and we encourage you to stay positive and 

continue to plan for the event, we are all in the same situation 

For example, the Australian Taidokas cannot train Taido together at all the moment as group 

activities are prohibited and the Australian people are asked to stay home as much as possible. The 

measures taken by the Australian authorities seems to have slowed down the infection rate and we 

are hopeful we can train together soon again. Our Taidokas are all in good spirits and do what they 

can at home.    

 

We trust you have patience with this situation and we wish you all the best during this epidemic.  

 

Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to email us. 

 

Please stay safe and healthy. 

 

Kind regards, 

Louise Carlsson 

Chairman Organising Committee WTC2021 


